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Keota Community Schools will be administering Iowa Assessments beginning ​January 

30th-February 3rd​. At the elementary level each classroom teacher will have their own testing 

schedule and will test at the classroom’s convenience. Please contact your child’s teacher if you 

are interested in the times and dates each test is administered.  

 

We ask for your assistance in the attendance of your student on the testing dates. Please be sure 

your student is prepared to perform well academically. Some basic preparations include having a 

good night’s sleep prior to testing, a healthy breakfast, and a number 2 pencil prepared.  On a 

chance of a weather delay or cancellation, testing will be rescheduled for a later date within the 

month of February.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the school. 

 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter,  

 

 

Josh Smith 

Keota Elementary Principal & Curriculum Director  

 
 
 
 
 


